
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL  

KAMPTEE ROAD, NAGPUR 

WORLD HUMANITARIAN DAY 

19TH AUGUST, 2025 

Delhi Public School Kamptee Road, Nagpur observed World Humanitarian Day on 

19th August, 2025 with great enthusiasm and compassion. The students from different 

classes contributed food supplies, which were donated to a school for children with 

hearing and speech impairments. 

As part of inclusive education activities, members of the Social Sensitisation Club 

interacted with the children and taught them how to make paper bags and envelopes. 

The session was filled with joy and learning, creating meaningful connections between 

the students. 

The visit was an enriching experience that sensitised the students towards the needs of 

differently-abled children, inspiring them to extend kindness and empathy in their 

everyday lives. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


